
  

 

A few words from our President, Mike Trucco 

Greetings Fellow Woodturners,  

Iôm both excited and apprehensive to be taking over as President. Excited, because Paul left the Club in really good 
shape, and Iôm hoping to build on that. Iôm looking forward to working with Tom Hale, Vice President; Nelson Meyer, 
Secretary; and Mark Boyd, Treasurer.  Apprehensive, because after being Treasurer and Equipment Manager these 
past four years, I saw first hand how much work this would be. (Although Paul did make it look easy).  Iôm confident 
this team can get the job done. I would again like to thank Paul for all his hard work and leadership and wish him well 
in his ñretirement.ò 

A quick recap of our May meeting. As for the Auction, Jim and Ron did an amazing job. They really worked well 
together! Thanks to their efforts and to all who donated or made pieces for the Presidentôs Challenge, we netted 
almost $2700.00; nearly doubling our total from last year.  Great job everyone!! 

ñMike  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A publication of the  

  

Mike Trucco President (P) (614) 218-4397 miketrucco@hotmail.com 

Tom Hale Vice-President (P) (614) 578-5324 ThomHale@insight.rr.com 

Nelson Meyer Secretary (P) (614) 231-8850 nelsoncmeyer@sbcglobal.net 

Mark Boyd Treasurer (P) (740) 852-2689 mcboyduyf@aol.com 

Patrick Sullivan Newsletter Editor (P) 740-627-1699 Ivo2mon@gmail.com 

Our Club Officers 

COW members benefit from the skills and talent of our organizationôs leadership. Take a few mo-

ments to familiarize yourself with the officersô names and information below, and introduce yourself 

at the next COW meeting! 
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Steve Wagner hosted the Club for an Open Shop on 

August 20th, and what a shop it is! About 30 people 

attended and were not disappointed.  The food was 

superb, cooked to perfection by Steveôs son, Chris. 
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Summer kicked off with a bang at Walt Betleyôs wood sale.  If you needed or even thought about needing 

wood, this event was for you. 

The June 18th event was a great success!  The Club netted $1,517 thanks to Waltôs generosity. 


